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Apnl 12,2010

To: All Licensed Plumbers in the Con Edison Service Territory

We are notifying you of a product recall by Fisher of their product S302, the
1-inch X 1%-inch (inlet/outlet) regulator with identification label “HFF” Con Edison
nomenclature. It is being recalled because the orifice is incorrectly sized thereby
possibly compromising the equipment life.

The HFF regulators have a metal badge with a Con Edison serial number of
“HFF - 440016" through “HFF — 440315" located on top of the regulator body.
Additionally, the manufacturer’s badge for this regulator is marked with

OR. %-inch (orifice = ¥%-inch) and date of XX-08 (month/year). These regulators
are normally installed at small commercial customers with Class 500, 1000, and
3000 meters.

If an HFF regulator is found with the identifiers and serial numbers, please call
Nick Luberto at (646) 739-2531 or Greg Ludwig at (646) 235-7043 for immediate
disposition of the regulators.

To view the regulator, please go to:
http://ceintranet/sites/GasQOps/GasEHS/Safety%20and%20Environmental%20Ale
rts/2010-No.006%20Fisher%20Recall.pdf or view the attached Pdf.

You cooperation is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely, p
/Anita Ma

General Manager
Energy Services



